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 EOL-148576 
 

Product Obsolescence Notification 
 

Issue Date:  2-June-2021 
 

Dear Customer: 
 
Broadcom regrets to announce the obsolescence of the following products: 
 

 

Broadcom Part Numbers 

 

Description 

 

Minimum Order 
(MOQ) 

 

Suggested Replacement 

BCM59011A0KMLG 30W+ Octal POE 
PSE Rev A0 

1,820 BCM59011B0KMLG 

 
 
Reasons for EOL: 
Assurance of Supply 
 
Description and Extent of Change: 
BCM59011A0KMLG is being replaced by BCM59011B0KMLG, which is a drop-in replacement. 
 
Effect of Change on Fit, Form, Function, Quality, or Reliability: 
The device specification will remain the same, which will ensure product electrical performance remains the same. 
Appropriate electrical characterization and reliability qualification has been performed on representative products 
to ensure normal parametric distribution, consistent electrical performance, and reliability. 
 
Software / Firmware Update: 
As with all changes please check with your Broadcom FAE to determine if any software or firmware updates are 
required as a result of this change. 
 
Effective Date of Change: 
Effective immediately we will no longer accept new orders for BCM59011A0KMLG. 
 
For existing orders, timing of shipment of BCM59011A0KMLG and BCM59011B0KMLG will vary depending on 
customer demand, and inventory levels. 
 
 

 
Please contact your Broadcom field sales engineer or Contact Center for any questions or support requirements. Please 
acknowledge the receipt of the notice within 30 days of delivery. Lack of acknowledgement within 30 days constitutes 

acceptance of the change per JEDEC J-STD-046. 


